


 

 

availability of supplies among the entire laboratory community. Until the federal government takes 
action, these shortages will persist, future surges in the pandemic will occur, and patients will continue 
to suffer.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We would greatly appreciate a meeting with the 
Task Force and its staff to discuss this issue in greater detail. Meghan Riley at mriley@dc-crd.com is 
available to coordinat


